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Equipping God’s servants
to reach the Deaf

Dear Praying Friends,
We have been in Mexico a month and are enjoying being with so many old friends once again. We 
are filling in for Bill and Jennifer Green with whom we worked to help get the deaf church in 
Mérida established. They are out of the country for three months and asked if I could preach for 
them while they were gone. It was an opportunity we did not want to pass up.

It is a blessing to see the church people growing physically and spiritually. Many of the core people 
in the church were teenagers when we left. Now most of them are grown and some have children!

Another exciting thing to see is the way the church has expanded far beyond our original contacts. 
Bro. Bill Green has done a great job of reaching out to parts of the deaf community that we had 
never contacted before. I believe the ministry is much stronger now that the circle of contacts has 
reached beyond the one small segment of the deaf with which we started.

We will be in Mérida until the middle of June. Please continue to pray for our safety and that God 
would use us to be a blessing to the work here in Mexico.

Recent Prayer Requests

I want to thank you for praying for the prayer requests that I mentioned from my recent trips. The 
camp in Costa Rica was wonderfully used by the Lord. There were many Deaf at the camp with 
various countries represented. There was even a news crew that came out to film some of the camp. 
The story aired on the national level. This was positive exposure for the ministry of Bro. Ramirez.

The ministry in Ethiopia is continuing to thrive. Bro. Bizuayehu wrote me this week and asked 
that we pray for their Resurrection Sunday celebrations. Ethiopia is on a very different calendar 
than the rest of the world. They celebrate the resurrection of Christ on May 5. They will have a 
special day of prayer and Easter programs in a few of the deaf churches. Pray that God continues to 
use the deaf works in Ethiopia for His honor and glory.

If you would like to support either of these ministries, or any BIO missionary to the Deaf, please 
contact me or the BIO office for information on how you can be involved.

David Peach
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